
COMMUNCIATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 17, 2023 

 

 

The MT Greeters met with 4 new residents in April: 

1. Adell and Brendan Keeney, 188 Glenwood Drive, visited April 3.   
  

2. Karl F. Ibsen, 102 Bentwood Circle, visited April 6.     
  

3. Michael and Letty Todd, 227 Candlewood Drive, visited April 11.   
  

4. Darlene and Michael Fordyce, 236 Candlewood Drive, visited April 24. 
 
 
Deadline for items for the 2023 June News and Views: 

 May 21, 2023 

Delivery of the 2023 June News and Views: 

 May 31, 2023 

 

Submitted by: Santo Perry, Co-Chair, Communications Committee 

 

 


